

July 2018

www.sbccphoto.org

A great resource!

The South Bay Camera Club is a non-profit social club providing for its members activities involving photography and continuing education in all types of photographic techniques. Regular meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Monday of each month (unless otherwise noted) at the Zamperini Field (Torrance Airport) Administration Building Meeting Room, 3301 Airport Drive, at 7 P.M.

President: Harry Korn (805) 340-3197 hdkornphotos@gmail.com. Vice President: Mark Lidikay mlidikay@imagesprophotography.com.

Treasurer: Chuck Greenwood (310) 641-1178, musicachuck@sbcglobal.net);

Secretary: Mike Calabrese (310) 546-2118, mjc1944@gmail.com).

News & Views Editor: Don Sandersfeld (310) 683-9275, sanderdl@att.net. Mailing address: South Bay Camera Club, P.O. Box 1213, Torrance, CA, 90505.

Web site: www.sbccphoto.org

SERVING THE SOUTH BAY SINCE 1944

EVENT SCHEDULE: All regular meetings are held at 7 PM at the Torrance Airport (Zamperini Field) Meeting Room, unless otherwise noted. Other events are scheduled as indicated.

Spring Banquet

Our spring banquet was held June 25. Thank you to Bev Gates and Steve Snider for organizing this fun event. Thank you to Paul's Photo and Creative Photo Academy and Hoodman for raffle prizes. Thank you to Peggy Nugent for being the cashier and dispenser of raffle tickets, to Bob Schlatter for award plaques, Lisa Bragg for runner duty, Dave Carriere for presenting the slide shows and the club photo awards and to everyone who helped set up and break down. A good time was had by all.

Our new president and vice president were sworn in. They are president Harry Korn and vice president Mark Lidikay. Our other officers have agreed to continue. Please be sure to thank our officers for their service. Thank you also to our immediate past president, Linda Detwiler-Burner, for serving for the past 2 years!!

Schedule of upcoming club events					
July		No club meeting	Club doesn't meet in July, summer break		
Jul 11	9 am	Coffee Klatch	Starbucks at Anza and 190 th . Join the cool kids for some socializing		
Aug 8	9 am	Coffee Klatch	Starbucks at Anza and 190 th		
Aug 13	7 pm	Club Meeting	Print Review – Reviewer TBD		
Aug 27	7 pm	Board Meeting	Harry's house		
Aug 27	7pm	Club Meeting	Presentation – Topic TBD		
Sep 10	7 pm	Club meeting	Program to be announced later.		
Sep 12	9 am	Coffee Klatch	Starbucks at Anza and 190 th		



The SBCC Coffee Klatch gets together every second Wednesday of the month at the Starbucks on Anza and 190th from 9 a.m. to about noon, even when the club is dark. We have coffee, pastries, breakfast, etc. All are welcome. Any topics of discussion are welcome. Why, sometimes we even talk about photography. So come join us. It's lots of fun!!

Summertime Activities you might want to check out

July 4 and Saturdays through July 28	11am to 5 pm	Riley's Farm 4th Annual Colonial Faire	12261 Oak Glen Rd, Yucaipa, CA 92399- 9754. Join The Britannic Society at the 4th annual Riley's Farm Colonial Faire this summer! https://store.rileysfarm.com/product/cf1804/ Swordplay, Archery, Tomahawks, Crafts, Fife and Drum, Live Music, Dramatic Entertainment, Interactive Tradesman Village, and much more!
July 7-8	10 am to 4 pm	Old Fort MacArthur Days	At Ft. MacArthur. Historical reenactment. \$15 entrance fee each day. See http://www.ftmac.org/ofmd.htm
July 13 Through Aug 12		Orange County Fair	88 Fair Drive - Costa Mesa, CA 92626. Hours vary by day of week. Some of our members have photos in the show. See https://ocfair.com/oc-fair/
July 14- 15, five weekends through Aug 12	10 am to 6 pm	Big Bear Renaissance Fair	39115 Rim of the World Dr, Fawnskin, CA 92333. Tickets at <u>www.bbvrsinc.org</u>
July 20 through Aug 19		The Summer Show	Palos Verdes Art Center. 5504 W Crestridge Rd, Rancho Palos Verdes, CA 90275 See website for reception and hours: http://pvartcenter.org/exhibitions/summer-show
Sep 30 – Oct 6		2018 Photographic Society of America Conference	Salt Lake City. See https://psa-photo.org/index.php?2018-psa-conference You should register as soon as possible, so make registration for this fun event into one of your summer activities!

Special note: Peter Beer has been the editor of News and Views for the past few years. He has done a fantastic job, and Don and Emily Sandersfeld hope to do nearly as good a job as he did. Please bear with us while we get the hang of this. If you have anything you want to contribute, please notify us at sanderdl@earthlink.net and emily.h.sandersfeld@gmail.com